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    Friday 26th January 2024 

   

 

    

    Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 

Middleport Pottery Museum – Wednesday 21st February 

    

      As part of our Year 1 topic which looks at our local history, we have arranged a trip to Middleport  

      Pottery Museum where we will learn about the local pottery industry. The children will take part in 

      the heritage trail and clay workshop during their visit. 

 

      We are asking for a contribution of £6.00 towards the cost of the trip. 

 

 

Please log into your Scopay account to make payment and to give consent for the trip.  

  

  

     Children need to wear their full school uniform. The children can bring a packed lunch or receive one  

     from school. Please select this option prior to completing your consent.  

  

     The deadline for completion of consent is Wednesday 7th February. 

 

     Thank you for your continued support. 

     Kind regards, 

 

     Mrs Scattergood 

     Class Teacher 
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